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Sent: 14 November 2014 10:01
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:01 AM on 14 Nov 2014 from Mr David McGill.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr David McGill

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Sunnybank Scotland End, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5NR



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would reiterate the comments made by others and state that I object to this latest proposal. Hook Norton, a once tranquil village in north Oxfordshire, will be totally altered should this development go ahead. Coupled with other proposed developments in the village a situation will arise whereby the public utilities will be put under enormous strain. There are still power cuts from time to time which are extremely inconvenient for those who work from home. Any further increase to the number of houses in the village will only exacerbate this problem. Transport links are not ideal therefore there will be more car journey having to be made. Water pressure is low, broadband speeds are not ideal. I hope that CDC see the light and reject this latest application out of hand.




